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August 26, 2016 

RESS and Email 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Attention: 	Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2016-0152 — OPG 2017-2021 — SEC's Request For Access To Redacted Transcripts 

We are legal counsel to Ontario Power Generation Inc. in the above noted proceeding. 

This letter is regarding the correspondence of School Energy Coalition ("SEC") dated August 24, 2016 
concerning certain redacted transcripts relating to OPG's previous payment amounts proceeding (EB-
2013-0321). 

OPG is reviewing the particular transcripts referenced by SEC and the documents related to the in-camera 
examination set out in those transcripts to determine whether any or all of the transcripts can be made 
public. 

OPG expects to complete its assessment and advise the Board in writing on September 2, 2016. If OPG 
objects to the disclosure of all or any part of the identified transcripts, then OPG will set out the basis of 
its objection in its September 2 letter. 
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cc: Barb Reuber 
Carlton Mathias 
Violet Binnet 
Intervenors 
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